
CERTIFICATION OF ON-AIR ANNOUNCEMENTS 

In connection with Station WLHV(FM)'s renewal application, the required 

FCC on-air announcements were broadcast over the station at the following dates and 

times: 

1b, 2022 at: 0. / p.m. 

h 3, 2022 at:  a.m. / .n 

, 2022  

 , 2022 at: I I O. / p.m. 

, 2022  

 zŸ, 2022 at 7 a.m. /  

 These six announcements were broadcast as required between 7:00 a.m. - I I  p.m. 

local time in WLHV's community of license Monday through Friday. 

 I hereby certify that the foregoing is true and correct. Dated this  day of 

 

Position: 

 Z)  
    7  
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ON-AIR RENEWAL ANNOUNCEMENT 

On January 4, 2022, Tri-State Public Communications, Inc., licensee of 

WLHV(FM), 88.1 MHz, Annandale-on-Hudson, New York, filed an application with the 

Federal Communications Commission for renewal. Members of the public wishing to 

view this application or obtain information about how to file comments and petitions on 

the application can visit littps.'A)ubhctiles.fèe.eov and search in WLHV's public file. 
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